
All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 

 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

For Immediate Release: Wednesday, August  31, 2011 

 

ROAD CLOSURES FOR  

DEGRAFF FIRE DEPARTMENT 

5K RUN 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that the DeGraff Fire 
Department will be conducting a 5K Run on Saturday, September 10, 2011 
from 8:00 A.M. to 10 :00 A.M. 
 
County Road 11 between DeGraff to Township Road 45 will be closed to 
through traffic.  Limited access may be maintained for local residents only.  
Delays should be expected. 
 
Please contact Randy McCully for more information at 937-585-4127 for more 
information.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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